
Together Change Happens

Support Our Mission with a Gift

 

 
 Facility Facelift Update

 

 
Phase two demolition is officially underway! We are one step closer to our

completed facility facelift.
 

A special Thank You to Sharp Construction, Architekton, and Corporate Interior
Systems!

 
Want to see our vision? Click on the button below to get an idea of the look

and feel and how it will help provide better access and efficiency for our
supported individuals.
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Click Here for a Sneak Peak!

 

 

Employment Services Spotlight
 

Group Supported Employment at the Glendale Young Women’s Christian Association
(YWCA) provides a valuable opportunity for Elijah and Victoria to make a positive

contribution to the community through their various responsibilities. Elijah, who has
been employed there for three years, takes on tasks such as emptying trash, cleaning

the bathrooms, job coach's office, floors, and windows. The YWCA is a lively,
welcoming place for locals who enjoy a wide range of activities, and Elijah ensures
that the activity center is kept clean, including maintaining the coffee station. Our

members regularly sanitize high-touch areas like doorknobs, light switches, and chairs
to safeguard visitors, especially those at higher risk. Additionally, Elijah helps maintain

the large dog park on the premises. Victoria, who previously worked at a local
restaurant, is excited to start her new position at the YWCA, eager to make a

meaningful difference as well.

 

TCH Happenings
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 This month, we had the honor of speaking at Yardi Systems' Scottsdale office as one
of their 2024 Nonprofit Donation Recipients. It was truly inspiring to hear from so many

other nonprofit organizations and learn about the ways they contribute to our
community. A heartfelt thank you to Yardi Systems for their incredible support of TCH's

mission.

Congratulations to the September Employee of the Month, Contrail Jackson (CJ)! 
Cortrail is a DSP in our Mill Ave day program and consistently shows kindness,
compassion, and strong engagement with the individuals we support. He builds

meaningful relationships with everyone he works with, and his positive attitude, smile,
and outstanding performance contribute greatly to making TCH a better place. Thank

you for being amazing, CJ!



The 2025 TCH Contest Winner is...Chriss Kama! Chriss is one of our ASDD
employees and he never fails to work hard and show appreciation for those around
him. We are eager to get his design printed so we can continue to represent Team

TCH. 

Our kickball tournament held this month at Kiwanis Park was a tremendous success! A
big thank you to our friends at Chandler-Gilbert Arc for participating, to all our

volunteers for your support, and to the Tempe Diablos for making events like this
possible. There’s nothing better than friendly competition with even better friends!

 

 Community Engagement & Activities  



How do we celebrate the long-awaited cool weather? With a basketball game and a
special appearance by the Suns Gorilla of course!



A big thank you to K2 Adventures for hosting us at your 15th Annual Masquerade Red
Ball! It was a wonderful evening celebrating the companies, partners, and individuals

who make the incredible work of K2 Adventures Foundation possible.

 

 

We Love Our Volunteers!
 

Interested in volunteering?
 

Contact our Volunteer Coordinator, Heather Rodriguez, at 480-730-4223 or
HeatherRodriguez@tch-az.com.

 

 

 
From all of us at TCH, we would like to wish you a very
Happy Thanksgiving! We are forever thankful for your

mailto:HeatherRodriguez@tch-az.com


support.
 

 
 
 

Not done keeping up with us? Follow our socials!
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